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24th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 6 SATS Breakfast  

 
We are really looking forward to SATs week: it is an opportunity for Year 6 to sparkle and 
shine, showing all the fantastic progress that they have made this year so far. To set them 
up for the day, we would like to invite every Year 6 child to a Year 6 SATS Breakfast. It will 
run from 8.10-8.30, in the hall, from Monday 12th May-Thursday 15th May inclusive. There 
will be treats such as pastries and bacon sandwiches! As a chance to chat with friends, 
settle for the day ahead and eat delicious food, it really is a highlight of the week. 

 

Please confirm with us that your child will be attending. We are aware of all relevant 

allergies but if there are additional dietary requirements, or you wish to ask any questions, 

please don’t hesitate to speak to Mrs Webber in the office or Miss Blakesley or Mrs Mott. 

Mrs K Mott 

All Saints Marsh Academy - Year 4/5/6 teacher 

English Lead 

 

 

 

 


